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Product Change Notification
Overview:
Please be advised that the following is notice of change to the Infinity-PRO (ETA400) product series. 

Products Affected:
All ETA models (listed below) are being discontinued. 

ETA400-A00                                                  ETA407-B00 

ETA401-A00                                                  ETA408-A20 

ETA401-A20                                                  ETA408-B00 

ETA402-A00                                                  ETA410-A00 

ETA404-D00                                                  ETA410-B00 

ETA405-A00                                                  ETA418-A00 

ETA406-C00                                                  ETA500-A00 

Change Description:
All ETA400 models listed above are being discontinued effective 9/7/23.

Reason for Change:
Due to a discontinuance of a critical sub-component of the Infinity-PRO.

Replacement Product:
FRC does not have a direct replacement for this product. In some cases, a ELA200 can suit the application (J1939 required), please contact FRC 
for more details.  FRC will continue to provide warranty service for the ETA400 product. 

Reference:
No references are applicable 

Response:
No response to this notification is required. Requests for additional information should be directed to an FRC sales representative at 
1.800.645.0074. 


